
INFORMATION NOTICE

Ports of Jersey 2016 Prices

The Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority has approved a retail price increase submission from
Ports of Jersey Limited for 2016 of 0.9% in line with RPI at June 2015. This applies to all services
offered by Ports of Jersey Limited, including airport fees, harbour dues and marina fees.

This approval is on the basis of a first transitional year of regulation only, and in appreciation of the
short period of time following incorporation on 1 October.
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